BARROW  PRIMARY  SCHOOL

20th October, 2016
Dear Parent

NON-UNIFORM DAY/HALLOWEEN DISCO

Just a reminder that on Friday 28th October there will be a Halloween themed non-uniform day, please send a £2 per child donation into school.  We will also be holding the Halloween Disco 1.15pm – 3.15pm in the school hall on this day.
HALF TERM SCHOOL HOLIDAY
School will close on Friday 28th October at 3.30pm for the half term holiday and will re-open on Monday, 7th November at 9.00am.
SECONDARY SCHOOL APPLICATION – SEPTEMBER 2017
Just a reminder that the closing date for secondary school applications is Monday, 31 October.  All Year 6 parents should ensure that the on-line application has been completed for this date.
BOOK BAGS AND RUCKSACKS
Due to space and storage, children in Reception to Year 4 should use the book bags given on entry to school.   Children in Years 5 & 6 are issued with a small backpack.  Replacements for both of these items can be purchased from the school office.  The book bags cost £3.50 and the backpacks £4.50.

FOBS - CHRISTMAS CARDS

Completed artwork will be in your child’s bag today.  This will be reproduced in full colour onto Christmas cards.  Additional items such as larger gloss coated luxury Christmas cards, wrapping paper and folded gift tags are also available.

The items recognise and celebrate each child’s creative effort and are great to send to family and friends. 

Your child’s name and school will be printed on the back of the cards.
Ordering is now to be completed on-line, but you need to ensure that your child’s card is returned no later than Thursday 27th October to your child’s Class Teacher so that your order can be printed and returned to school before the end of November.  Printed cards will be delivered to school and will be placed in your child’s school bag.

Please do not remove the order form from the back of the artwork.  This will ensure you receive your own child’s artwork and also the orientation of the order form dictates the orientation of printing of the artwork itself.  Please take care of the artwork to ensure it remains in good condition since it is this actual artwork that will be reproduced.
AUTUMN WINTER SCHOOL LUNCH MENUS
The new menu for School lunches is enclosed.  This will commence on 7th November which is week 2 on the menu cycle.  If you would like your child to have school lunches please inform the office.
KS2 SCHOOL LUNCHES – RE-ORDER FORM

KS2 school lunches need to be re-ordered for the period Monday, 7th November to Friday, 18th November 2016 on the yellow re-order form.  

There are two choices of main meal and two choices of pudding each day.  If your child has school lunches please could you write their name and class on the form and circle (in pen) one preference of main meal and one or two preferences of pudding per day (ie fruit crumble and custard will require each item circling individually - 2 circles, fruit crumble without custard requires only fruit crumble circling) for the three week period.  

This will come into force on week beginning 7th November which is Week Two on the menu cycle.  Could you please return this form by Tuesday 25th October.  
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Any KS2 child who has not returned a completed menu or returns the completed menu late will be served after the other children, this means that your child will not receive their preferred meal.
